Sonia Birr

From:

David Soeldner

Sent:

Thursday, June 04, 2015 6:46 AM

To: Cc:

Jason Sladky Sonja Birr

Subject:

RE: Petition Common Council

Ald. Sladky,

No problem. Sonja, can I trouble you to place this issue on the agenda for the July 6 PI meeting?

Thanks,

Dave Soeldner | Alderman, District 8 | City of Manitowoc | 920-629-6444 | www.manitowoc.org

From: Jason Sladky

Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 9:56 AM

To: David Soeldner

Subject: FW: Petition Common Council

Dave,

I think this is more of a access to unimproved right of way issue since Mrs. Kaiser said they would not park the camper on the paved street. Would you consider taking up this issue at your July meeting?

Thank you,

Jason Sladky Alderman District 10 Manitowoc, WI 54220 (920)323-9887 jsladky@manitowoc.org

From: Tim and Joanne [timjokaiser@tm.net] Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 8:56 AM

To: Jason Sladky

Subject: Petition Common Council

We, Tim and Joanne Kaiser; 4251 Last Ct.; would like to petition the Common Council to allow us to park our small(21ft.) camper on the dead-end extension of Last Ct. when we are not camping, only during camping season as we store it in the winter. Being in our 70's, taking it off of the street every week to accommodate the street cleaner becomes very cumbersome. There will be more than adequate space for Mr. John Thompson to get past it onto his field. We have asked the neighbors, Mr. and Mrs. Marv Zimmer, if they would object to this and they assured us that there would not be a problem (you may contact them). We would certainly appreciate this request ASAP in the affirmative and wait for your answer.

Thank-you,

Tim and Joanne Kaiser 920-682-7088